From: Kari Johnson

To: DLCD PR-UGB; Ipauly@springfield-or.gov; keir.miller@co.lane.or.us
Subject: Urban Growth Boundary Amendment
Date: Friday, March 31, 2017 11:29:35 PM

To Whom it Concerns,

I object to the ordinance; FILE NUMBERS: LRP2009-00014 (Springfield); 509-PA13-
05393 (Lane County)

Taking a large piece of prime agricultural land, th ebest in the world, next to the river, out of
use for ever by building on it, is a foolish plan. Humans need food. Topsoil is life. Other less
useful land should be used.

Also, the fact that this objection is just about impossible to make correctly, if a person is not a
lawyer, goes against the spirit of democracy. It makes this process a mockery of public
involvement.

Kari Johnson
541-343-6293
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